
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  
 
Email:  

Dear, 

I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 240521. 
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I request data on coroners' Prevention 
of Future Deaths reports (PFDs or Reg 28 letters) received by the South East 
Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust. Can I please request the 
following: 
 
1. the total number of PFDs where South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust was a listed addressee from inception (July 2013) until April 
2024 (or the most recent available data), broken down as annual counts for 
each calendar year (e.g. for 2013, the number of reports from Jul to Dec; for 
2014 the number of reports from January to December). 

 

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 2023 2024 

3 5 2 3 1 3 0 

 
Our records go back to 2018 so we have provided information from 2018 onwards 
which we hope is acceptable to you. 

2. the total number of PFDs where South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust was copied for information as an ‘interested person’ from 
inception (July 2013) until April 2024 (or the most recent available data), 
broken down as annual counts for each calendar year (e.g. for 2013 the 
number of reports from Jul to Dec; for 2014 the number of reports from 
January to December). 

 

2018 2019 2020 2021 2022 2023 2024 

N/K N/K N/K N/K 3 3 3 

 



I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 


